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CERTIFICATION OF ENGINEERS

The firm of Munn-Reese, Broadcast Engineering Consultants, with offices at 385 Airport Drive,
Coldwater, Michigan, has been retained for the purpose of preparing the technical data forming this
report.

The data utilized in this report was taken from the FCC Secondary Database and data on file.
While this information is believed accurate, errors or omissions in the database and file data are possible.
This firm may not be held liable for damages as a result of such data errors or omissions.

The report has been prepared by properly trained electronics specialists under the direction of
the undersigned whose qualifications are a matter of record before the Federal Communications
Commission.

I declare under penalty of the laws of perjury that the contents of this report are true and
accurate to the best of my knowledge and belief.

August 18, 2022 M U N N - R E E S E

By _______________________________________
Bruce Bellamy, President
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DISCUSSION

During the process of covering the licenses of the two WBEZ (aux) open construction permits it
was discovered that the licensed main WBEZ(FM) had an incorrect TPO listed. This facility has
a licensed ERP of 5.7 kW and a licensed TPO of 9.02 kW. The correct TPO was found to be
8.392 kW. This is the sole purpose of this license modification.


